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Roseau, Dominica, August 10, 2018. Two young Dominica chefs will pit their skills against others from 
the region in Barbados during a regional culinary competition. 
 
 The chefs from the Dominica 4-H Leaders Association will participate in this year's 5th Caribbean Junior 
Culinary Conference and Challenge which takes place in Barbados between August 14th and 20th 
includes a culinary challenge.  
 
Sheba Bell, 4H Local Leader Association President expressed her gratitude to CIBC FirstCaribbean for 
supporting the team. ”The 4-H Local Leaders Association expresses heartfelt thanks to CIBC 
FirstCaribbean International Bank. The cash injunction of $5000.00 will help enable our team of three 
to participate in the annual culinary art competition. For a moment we had doubts of participating but 
this contribution has helped us greatly and so we say thank you CIBC FirstCaribbean.” 
 
The competition enables club members to improve their skills in the culinary arts and exposes them to 
regional chefs and shared experiences. The club also hosts their own local dinner plate competition 
and Mrs Bell said the exposure will only enhance that local experience. 
 
This year Dominica will be represented by Carsime Birmingham and Malik Darroux along with coach 
Michael Pendenque.  
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Img: from left to right) Malik Darroux(Junior chef), Sheba Richards (President), Carsime 
Birmingham(Junior Chef), Rhona Lawrence (FirstCaribbean International Bank representative) 
 
 
 
About CIBC FirstCaribbean  
 
CIBC FirstCaribbean is the largest, regionally-listed bank in the English and Dutch speaking Caribbean 
serving over 400 000 customers in 17 markets, through approximately 2,900 staff, across 100 branches 
and offices. The bank, which has almost 250 years of combined experience in the region, offers a full 
range of market-leading financial services in: Corporate and Investment Banking, Treasury Sales and 
Trading, Retail Banking, Wealth Management, Small Business and Credit Cards. 
 
CIBC FirstCaribbean is a member of the CIBC Group. CIBC is a leading Canadian-based global financial 
institution with nearly 11 million personal banking and business clients. Through our three major 
business units – Retail and Business Banking, Wealth Management and Wholesale Banking – CIBC offers a 
full range of products and services through its comprehensive electronic banking network, branches 
and offices across Canada with offices in the United States and around the world. 
 
For more information about CIBC FirstCaribbean, visit www.cibcfcib.com 
 
Media contacts: 
 
Glen Smith, Country Manager, North EC Island, CIBC FirstCaribbean, Antigua. Telephone: 268-480-5114 
and email: glen.smith@cibcfcib.com 
 
 
Debra King, Director of Corporate Communications, CIBC FirstCaribbean, Barbados Head Office; 
telephone: 246 367 2248; fax: 246 421 7148 and email: debra.king@cibcfcib.com.  
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